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SGA & HSA



What is it?

A walk through PhilaU will provide students, faculty, and staff the opportunity to 
express what PhilaU truly means to them in a variety of mediums.  We are 
encouraging the community to create powerful pieces that truly express in their 
own way what it means to be a Ram and why we are so proud of who we are.  



Why?

It is important that students, faculty and staff reflect on their journey at PhilaU. 
This university has provided wonderful opportunities and memories and it is a 
great time to express  it. 

We believe that in the midst of this merge, it is important that we recognize, 
remember, and continue to be who we are and show what makes the PhilaU 
community such a strong unit.



When?

Official “reveal” sometime mid Spring. 

Attendees: authors of submissions, involved administration, and faculty/staff of 
PhilaU and TJU

The gallery will be up for a week or two in KPS after the reveal. 

Submissions are being accepted now and can be sent electronically (in JPEG or 
PDF version) to sga@philau.edu or honorsphilau@gmail.com 



What are we accepting?

ANYTHING!

Drawings

Sketches

Paintings

Illustrations

Pictures

Memoirs

Poems

Quotes

Silent films

Graphics 



How will it be displayed?

Gallery Reveal in Living Room

Signage

Mounting

Entertainment

Food

Sound

Agenda



What We Hope To Gain

We hope that this project will enable students and faculty/staff alike to gain a 
greater appreciation for the people and resources that PhilaU has to offer. 

We also hope that a “Walk Through PhilaU” will empower the PhilaU community to 
come together and value each individual’s opinions as we begin the integration 
process with TJU.



Thank you! Questions?


